PRESS RELEASE

It is hereby informed that 7 members of Shillong Markaz
who attended the Tablighi Jamaat Meet in Nizamuddin, Delhi have not
returned to Meghalaya. Out of these 7 members, 5 are currently in Delhi
and 2 are in Lucknow, Uttar Pradesh.

Officials of Meghalaya Police had also contacted these 7
members of Shillong Markaz and they confirmed that they have not returned
to Meghalaya.

The presence of these members in Delhi and Uttar
Pradesh has been conveyed to the police officials of Delhi and Uttar Pradesh.




